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SUBJECT:

Approval of a contract with Sterling McCall Ford for the purchase of an ambulance to be housed at
Fire Station #7.

BACKGROUND / RATIONALE:

On June 24, City Council approved the purchase for an ambulance from Frazer to be housed at Fire
Station #7. It has been determined that although Frazer is administering the contract on behalf of
Sterling McCall Ford, due to the Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) purchasing cooperative
contract requirements, the purchase of the ambulance must be in the name of Sterling McCall Ford.
Sterling McCall is the authorized motor vehicle dealer and Frazer will coordinate the upfit of the
ambulance with Sterling McCall Ford.

The purpose of this request is to change the contracted vendor for the ambulance purchase from
Frazer to Sterling McCall Ford in the amount of $273,248 as previous approved on June 24, 2019.

ADDRESSES A NEED/ISSUE IN A CITY PLAN OR COUNCIL PRIORITY:
X |Yes City Plan/Council Priority:|Strategic Priorities: Continue an ongoing program of
infrastructure construction and maintenance.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There are sufficient reserves available in the Creekside TIRZ Fund to support the expenditure
described above. These funds have been incorporated into the FY 2019-20 TIRZ Fund Budget,
which was also approved by the TIRZ Board at their June 11, 2019 meeting.
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COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION:
On June 11, 2019 the Creekside TIRZ board approved a recommendation to the City Council for the
purchase of the ambulance.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends approval of a contract with Sterling McCall Ford for the purchase of an ambulance
to be housed at Fire Station #7.
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